
The  Cannon Beach Farmers Market  is scheduled for June 21st 1-5pm! Our vendors will have a
wide variety of produce, flowers, artisan food products and more!  Come on out and enjoy the

food, fun, music, shopping, hopefully sun and more! 

CANNON BEACH FARMERS MARKET NEWSLETTER

Hello, Cannon Beach Farmers Market Friends!

Shop the Farmers Market Tuesdays 1 to 5pm!  Subscribe to Our Newsletter

Tuesday, June  21, 2022

Live Music 
by Marianne

Fleming!

City Hall Parking Lot,
corners of Hemlock &

Gower Street

Vendor Spotlight Kingfisher Farms

Nestled between the Pacific Ocean and the Coastal Mountain Range, up the Nehalem Valley, and
right on the Nehalem River, sits Kingfisher Farms. Established in 1986, Kingfisher was the first
Organic farming operation on the Oregon Coast! Kingfisher Farms was passed down from the
Trenary family to the O’Dea family. The farm continues to provide the finest artisan organic
produce to local markets and restaurants. Find us at our local Northern coast farmer’s markets
on their events page. Any other inquiries (markets, produce, wholesale, supply, volunteering,
employment opportunities) please feel free to contact us. 

www.kingfisherfarmsorganics.com 

https://www.ci.cannon-beach.or.us/emergencymgmt/webform/sign-community-notification-list


CANNON BEACH FARMERS MARKET NEWSLETTER
Continued...

Volunteer Spotlight
The Cannon Beach Farmers Market only
exists because of our FABULOUS
volunteers!  A huge thank you to: Barb
Knop, Terry Finlayson, Jonathan
Hoffman, Roy Lloyd, Nancy McCarthy,
Brandon Ogilvive, Christina Irvine, Amy
Jones, Myjung Kan-Huneke, Claire and
Tom Landrum, Bob Lundy, Stacy
Benefield, Marc Bates,  Darrel Christians,
Les Sinclair, Roger and Judy Crystal, 
 Joseph and Dorian Sprecher.

Market Music Sponsors
a BIG thank you to our music sponsors:
Brandon Ogilvie, Dragonfire Gallery,
Center Diamond Fabric and Barb Knop in
memory of Mike Knop.

Market Tokens Available
The CBFM proudly accepts the Oregon Trail
Card and WIC vouchers. Short on cash? Most
vendors accept credit cards.

Committee Spotlight
A big thank you and round of applause for the
2022 Farmers Market Advisory Committee:
Stacy Benefield, Marc Bates and Darrel
Christians, Claire Landrum and Myung Kan-
Huneke. Thank you for your service to the
Cannon Beach community and your dedication
to the vendors and volunteers of the Cannon
Beach Farmers Market. You guys Rock!

Contact Us
farmersmarket@ci.cannon-beach.or.us
163 E. Gower Street, PO Box 368
Cannon Beach, OR 97110


